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POUNDS HOLLOW CAMPGROUD AND BEACH TEMPORARILY CLOSED 
 
Harrisburg, IL, September 15, 2008 – The Hidden Springs District Ranger has temporarily 

closed the Pounds Hollow Campground and Beach in Gallatin County.  Several trees within the 

campground and along the road to the beach were damaged in the recent storm.  The area will re-

open as soon as it can be cleared of limbs and other debris. 

For further information about either of these areas, please contact Bob Monroe at (618) 

658-2111.  
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